
DENIC eG input to the IGF stocktaking consultation 
 
DENIC appreciates the opportunity to participate in the stocktaking process for the 13th IGF 
and would like to offer the following suggestions. 
 
 

• Dialogue benefits from both diversity in perspective as well as diversity in opinion.  
Therefore, we would encourage the MAG to cluster proposals around a smaller 
number of high level issues and to invite session proposers to jointly prepare 
sessions.  This would help participants by limiting potential scheduling conflicts in the 
overall program as well as prevent fragmentation of the discussion sphere. 

 
• In addition, we would like to suggest the MAG be even more vigilant about assigning 

sessions to "ready-mix" proposals. 
 

• In general, while panels should have their place, we would encourage more 
interaction, both among the prepared participants as well as the wider range of 
attendees. 

 
• With an ever increasing complexity and the successful growth of the meeting, there is 

enough "terra incognita" for everybody to explore. Assigning selected time and easily 
accessible space to introductory or overview sessions, repeated during the week and 
highly interactive, would foster the dialogue across stakeholder groups. 
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